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J uIy 11, 2017

To W hom it May Concern:

The W illiamstown Athletic Department hosted two meetings to gauge the Ievel interest of soccer. The
h hl h school cafeteria, and we had 9 attendees. Thefirst meeting was held on November 3, 2016 in t e g

second meeting was lleld on November 17, 2016 and there were 4 attendees,

The athletic department, along with the school principal feel that interest isn't valid at this yime, but will
survey our students again thij coming jchool year.

Sincerely,

Kasey Mason

(Tommy West)


